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About this property
 

House for sale in Xaithany district, Vientiane
capital
Do you wish to live in the nice house as located in
the quiet and safe community - a wonderful
combination of peaceful living environment with
beautiful scenery and the quick and easy
communication to the key points in the city? If yes,
please listen this way! This house has one floors
with a total area of ​​521sq.m., Which provides
kitchen, 5 bathrooms with large living areas, and 24
private 3 bathrooms and toilets as well as equipped
with water, DSL - internet, air condition, TV - sat,
electric hot water inside the rooms. Moreover, there
is a hotel, market, school and restaurant and other
nearby. In the neighboring area you can find a bank,
a school and shop. Additionally, the area provides
the following amenities for a pleasant and
comfortable living and entertainment.
Have a look!
We are ready to organize a seeing of this property at
a time convenient for you. Please contact the
responsible estate agent and inform them when you
would like to have a look this land. We can also help
you with good advice
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If you are an agent:
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